
 

 

 

 

 
Office of the Schools Division   
Superintendent 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
INSPECTION OF VOTING CENTERS/POLLING PRECINCTS FOR 

THE MAY 2025 NATIONAL AND LOCAL ELECTIONS 
 

To: OIC- Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

 Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division 

 OIC-Chief Education Supervisor, School Governance and Operations Division 

          Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 

          All Others Concerned 

 

1.      Relative to the upcoming 2025 National and Local Elections, the Bureau of Fire 

Protection will conduct an inspection of the designated polling precincts to ensure 

compliance with fire safety regulations. Attached is the schedule of the inspection.  

2. Immediate, wide dissemination of, and strict compliance with this 

Memorandum are desired. 

 

           For:  

       VIOLETA M. GONZALES  
                                                         Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

                Officer-In-Charge 
                                                        Office of the Schools Division Superintendent  
 

 
    By: 
 

    MA. REGAELE A. OLARTE  
    OIC-Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD  

Officer-In-Charge   
 
 
 
 

Encl: As stated  
Reference: As stated  
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index 
Under the following subjects 

SCHOOL                      CLASSROOM                                      
AFS/ Inspection of Polling Precincts  
 ______ February 7, 2025 
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